
Year 6 Newsletter Date: w/b 7/06/2021

Hello,

Homework:
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework
log.

Mymaths:
In our maths lessons this week we are recapping and revising some of
the maths topics we have previously covered this year.
There will be MyMaths activities to consolidate their learning on
shapes.
There are three activities which need to be completed this week to
consolidate the learning we have been completing in class.

- Symmetry
- Properties of shape
- Lines of quadrilaterals

Spelling shed:
The children are expected to complete 4 games weekly on
playedshed.com. This week the children have been practising words
which end with the suffix <ary>. This suffix has several meanings,
including ‘a person who’, ‘a place where’, ‘a thing which’, ‘pertaining
to’, ‘relating to’ and ‘having the characteristics of’.

Reading: Children should continue to read at least three times per
week. This is so important even though the children read for 30-40
minutes a day in school it is still important they are reading at home.

Topic:
We have begun our new topics for this half term this week.
In science we are looking at animals and their habitats. This will
include how we classify animals and looking at how microorganisms
can be used.
As part of our geography unit this term we will be looking at how
suitable the modern way of life is.

Reminders for half-term:
Malvern and week beginning 21st June
Thank you to all parents that have now handed in the residential form
regarding the dietary and medical needs of your child. There will be a
letter coming out this week with the details of that week and what we
have planned for the children.

Photos
Individual photos will take place Tuesday 15th June so on this day 6C
and 6G will need to attend school in their school uniforms.

Leavers’ hoodies
When the hoodies can be worn…..
- the week of the Malvern residential (whether the children are in
school or in Malvern)
- any time during the final fortnight of the school year

During other times, we will be expecting the children to be in their
normal school uniform or PE kit. These are the expectations we'll be
insisting on in school and we ask parents to support us with this (i.e.
not sending the hoodies in on PE days or as replacements for coats).
We also ask parents to reinforce the message of being mindful of
temperature and hygiene -- in my experience, children can become so
enamoured with their new hoodies that they can be reluctant to take
them off even when they're running around in the sun -- leading to
some very red and sweaty faces!

Thank you,

Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight


